






Dear Parents and Carers, 

Wow what an amazing week at Mousehole School! 

It started off with great support and productivity up at the Community 
Garden with Mr Ansell on Saturday. Thank you to everyone who came along 
to help with the many chores. We are hoping to have more dates throughout the year 
where we can come together again. 

Monday saw the choir singing at The Solomon Browne Christmas Food and Craft Fair. 
They sang and represented the school beautifully accompanied by Ms Judge. 

Tuesday was our magical Christmas Carol Concert. Both myself and all the staff were 
so  proud of all of the children with their brilliant singing, readings and instrumental 
skills. Thank you to you all for making beautiful costumes and coming along to make 
the evening a very special occasion after 3 years away from Paul Church. I must say a 
massive thank you to all the staff, members of Paul Church and particularly Ms Judge 
for all the hard work that went into producing such a wonderful concert. Thank you  
also to Mr Gibbard for taking some lovely photos. 

Thursday was our Christmas Jumper day and we managed to raise £70 for Save The 
Children UK- a great effort! 

Friday was a hive of activity with our first Christmas School Fair for a long time. It was 
great to see it so well attended and thank you to all of the parents that gave up their 
time to organise and set it up particularly the FROMS team and to all those who 
donated gifts. The children had a wonderful time making and baking goodies to sell 
at the fair.  

This year we were asked to create nativity pictures and record readings for the Penlee 
Cluster Advent Calendar you can access this through this link from Friday 9th 
December . https://www.facebook.com/PenleeCluster/posts/
pfbid02kHhAuS7BSfA2oXK42dxukc1KDXQgMyBuerwVzSwNWB5Xh9tBPVkiWFvkRpRRCx
Gel It is beautiful. 

We have ordered a selection of equipment for the playground with the funds raised 
from The Ship quiz ready for the Spring Term. 

Thank you for ensuring your child is in school by 8.50am each morning ready to line up 
and go in promptly. If you have a child in Mousehole Mice and Dinghy Class please 
can you ensure they are handed over to the class teacher each morning. 

Hope you have a peaceful weekend. 

Best wishes                                      

Sarah Trow 
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DATES FOR YOUR 
DIARY 
Tuesday 13th December Launceston School 
visiting Skiff Class and watching Mousehole 
Cat. Mousehole Male Voice Choir 
3.30-4.15pm. 
Tuesday 13th December -Lugger Trip to Truro 
Museum 
Wednesday 14th Christmas Dinner 
Thursday 15th Christmas Instrumental 
Assembly-9am 
Friday 16th December-School Cinema Trip 
1-2.30pm please collect your child from The 
Savoy Cinema,Penzance 
Friday 16th December-Last day of Autumn 
Term 
Spring Term Starts: 
Tuesday 3rd January 2023 
2022-2023 INSET Days: 
Monday 24th July 2023 
Tuesday 25th July 2023 

Attendance winners of the   
week:  


    Lugger Class 


Whole School 
attendance: 94% 

































 

Monday - Thursday 
10.00am - 2.00pm 

19th, 20th, 21st and 22nd December 2022 

Mounts Bay Academy TR18 3JT 
5-16 years old 

We are delighted to offer our Christmas Activity Programme.  It is for all 
children of all abilities and is free of charge for Free School Meals (FSM)  and 
Mounts Bay Academy students. Children can attend as many days as they 
would like from 10am - 2pm. 

Activities include: trampolining, sport, mountain biking, recording a Christmas 
song in music… and many more to choose from on the day. 

FREE HOT MEAL INCLUDED AND 
FREE CHRISTMAS VEG BOX 

Christmas Active Holiday Camp 

5-11 years old 
Multi-sport 

11-16 years old 
Multi-sport Football 

FREE to book: 

£15 a day or free for FSM and MBA students 

Email: holidaycamp@mountsbayacademy.org 

Transport Music 
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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Time2Move Holiday Programme – Christmas 2022 
 
It is with great pleasure that we can inform you that the Time2Move Holiday Programme 
for Christmas 2022 is live.  
 
The programme offers fun physical activities, games and wider activities plus a funded 
meal for every child.  Activities this Christmas will be taking place across Cornwall 
throughout the first week of the Christmas Holidays. All children are welcome to attend, 
and it is completely FREE for children that are eligible for benefits-related Free School 
Meals. 
 
As a parent or guardian of a child eligible for benefits related free school meals you will 
need your child’s unique code in order to access the activities for free.  You can access your 
child’s code quickly and easily at: 
 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/time2move 
 
Once you have this code you can search and book on activities here:   
 
www.activecornwall.org/T2MHolidayProgramme 
 
The activities are all delivered by approved providers with the main focus on fun and 
enjoyment. So please search for activities near you, book your child’s place and we look 
forward to seeing your child over the first week of the Christmas holidays. 
 
For any questions regarding the Time2Move Holiday Programme please email  
Time2Move.HolidayProgramme@cornwall.gov.uk or phone 01872 323335. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
The Time2Move Holiday Programme Team 
 
 
 
  


